
Immaculate Heart of Mary School
Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the

formation and education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

We challenge one another to be globally aware people and peacemakers
who accept the poor of this world with a hospitality mirroring Gospel values.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
AUGUST 25, 2021

Dear Eagles,

Thank you for a successful back-to-school meeting and first few days of school. Please be
sure to check out our Facebook for some pictures from our first-day-of-school photo
booth.

On August 14th, a devastating earthquake and tropical storm hit the island of Haiti. At
Immaculate Heart of Mary School, we firmly believe that we are called by Jesus Christ to
minister in love to others and, thus, have committed to participating in “Hope for Haiti”
with prayer and monetary donations. We will have a non-uniform dress day on Wednesday,
September 1st. It will be $1 (or more, if you are able!) to participate. Any donations that are
given to participate in the non-uniform dress day will go directly to the Missionary
Childhood Association - Haiti Emergency Relief Fund. See p. 3 for more details.

Finally, it is with great sadness that I inform our community about the loss of our beloved
Mr. Martin. Mr. Martin served at Immaculate Heart of Mary School for over 30 years. He
will truly be missed. If you would like to donate, a GoFundMe has been set up in his name.
All donations will go to the Saldivar family - https://gofund.me/11818553.

https://gofund.me/11818553


EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT!
IMPORTANT NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Make sure your Schoolspeak information is up-to-date, especially the Emergency
Contact Information.
Complete the 2021-2022 Back to School forms that are on Schoolspeak by next
Tuesday, August 31st.
Place all P.E. uniform pre-orders by this Friday, August 27th -
https://forms.gle/2j3vu6uPvkUgb4ns6. We will update you regarding availability as
soon as possible. Remember, students can wear any IHM t-shirt for P.E.
We are aware that Dennis uniform is still back-ordered and will be lenient as you are
trying to purchase uniforms. Holy Norm Plaza (5065 Hollywood Blvd. #206) may still
have uniforms available. To inquire, call: 323-666-9337.
If you are registered for the Extended Day Program, please fill out and complete the
attached emergency forms. You may email to me or submit to Mrs. Martinez.
The first choir rehearsal will be on Tuesday, August 31st. I will be emailing the
parents of those who have signed up later this evening. If you did not sign up but are
interested in joining, please email me as soon as possible.
If you are looking to complete your service hours, there are opportunities to help
with lunch yard duty (which will begin next week from 11:00 AM-1:15 PM) and after
school during the Extended Day Program. Volunteers are asked to show proof of
vaccination and are encouraged to be VIRTUS trained. Please email me if interested.
Want to get vaccinated but haven’t had the opportunity to do so? The Knights of
Columbus are hosting a COVID-19 vaccination event on Sunday, August 29th. See
the flyer on p. 4 for details.

Have a wonderful rest of your week!

Blessings,
Ms. Bautista

Immaculate Heart of Mary School
1055 N. Alexandria Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90029

(323) 663 - 4611 | kbautista@ihmla.org

https://forms.gle/2j3vu6uPvkUgb4ns6


Non-uniform dress day on Wednesday, September 1st.




